
 

 

January 17, 2018 

CCPS Schools and Offices Closed Thursday, January 18,  
Due to Wintry Weather Road Conditions 

 

JONESBORO – Due to anticipated road conditions resulting from below freezing temperatures, Clayton 

County Public Schools (CCPS) will close all schools and offices Thursday, January 18, 2018. The decision 

extends to all activities and programs. 
  

“We want our students, staff and their families to remain safe and warm during this time of wintry 

conditions,” said Dr. Morcease J. Beasley, CCPS Superintendent of Schools. “During the day away from 

school, we encourage our students to engage in learning by accessing available online resources and other 

supportive material.” 
  

“We will continue to monitor weather conditions and issue further advisories as necessary as it relates to 

the status of the school day for Friday, January 19,” he said. “We also encourage our families to stay 

informed by monitoring the official reporting stations of CCPS, WSB-TV (Channel 2) and 95.5 FM and 

750 AM WSB Radio and by keeping watch on all district communications platforms.” 
  

All school district staff should be advised that instructional and employee make up days will be announced 

in the upcoming days. As district officials determine future make up days, students and parents are 

encouraged to utilize the following Learning at Home tools.  
 

GMAS Academic Packets  

All Content Areas (Grades 3-HS)  

http://www.clayton.k12.ga.us/news/district_news/winter_2017_academic_enrichment_packets  

  

Language Arts  

Readworks.org  

www.studentnewsdaily.org  

  

All Content Areas  

www.khanacademy.org  

  

Science and Math 

www.explorelearning.com    

  

Social Studies  

www.studiesweekly.com 
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